
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Local 25 wishes to express its sincere condolences to the family and friends of 

fellow Unifor brother and member of Local 45, Paul Totten, a 20+ year employee 

of Bell Technical Solutions who tragically died while on the job this past Monday, 

June thirteenth in Tillsonburg. We have contacted the local to convey our 

sympathies for this tragedy. 

The government, company and the union are conducting investigations into the 

incident. 

This terrible loss of life is felt by all of us. 

https://www.brockandvisser.com/obituary/Paul-Totten 

On behalf of brother Paul, the Local made a donation to the Ontario SPCA and in 

lieu of flowers is having a tree planted in memorial. 

 

Rest in Peace Brother Totten. 

 

 






